
TIMBER GREENS VETERANS GROUP (“TGVG”) 
MEETING MINUTES 
March 2, 2018, meeting minutes 
Time: 9:00 am Arts and Crafts Room 
 
TGVG Officers:  
Dennis Donegan, President 
Tom Knight, Vice President 
Don Andriuuzzo, Treasurer 
Chuck Broes, Acting Secretary 
 
Members Present: 
Tom Clements, Tom Toerner, Bill Pinkerton, Tom Tone, Ronnie Guy, John Simmons, Mary 
Loeffler, Dennis Donegan, G. Kloss, Kevin Mahoney, Dane Woytek, Robert Fling, Dick 
Langton, Dan Crawford, John Ventura, Rich Henk, Ken Dice, Charlie Ditta, Bob McKenna, 
Marty Manna, Don Andriuzzo, Chuck Broes, Al McClutchy, Ed Farrell, Carl Mogavero, Paul 
Stepkeski, Dick Langton, Ed Pasen, Ted Bussey, Ray Crumley, Gary Weyer, Bob Bertran, Ed 
Farrell, Charles Stewart, Tom Knight  
 
Guest: 
Bob Kahmer, Cheryl Kahmer, Phyllis D’ettore, Frank Trix 
 
Meeting Agenda 

1. Meeting called to order: Dennis Donegan, President@ 9:00 am 
2. Pledge of Allegiance: Dennis Donegan 
3. The president welcomes new members and guest  
4. Report of POW/MIA Accountings: Acting Sec. Chuck Broes asked the members to read 

each name and ring the bell for each member who was identified and return home to their 
family since our last reading at our February Meeting. After the reading was complete a 
moment of silence was observed. 

5. Secretary’s Report: Chuck Broes, Acting Secretary. Review of the minutes from 2/2/18 
meeting, which were sent to all members by email. A few typos were corrected with no 
other changes necessary. Motion and second were given to accept the minutes as 
presented. 

6. Treasurer’s Report: Don Andriuzzo Treasurer. Don reviewed the treasurer report, which 
was followed by a motion and second to approve the report. 

7. Old Business: 
A presentation was shown on our new website by our Web Master Linda Donegan. She 
said it would go live soon and that all members would be able to use it. The members 
were excited and are looking forward to it coming online. We are all blessed by having 
Linda on board.  
The only other old business was the research into a need by a women veteran for a golf 
cart that would handle her sizeable K-9 Partner. Dennis, our President, said it is still 
being researched.    

  



8. New Business: 
Chuck Broes brought up that we have about 17 World War Two veterans living in 
Timber Greens with one being a member. He thought it should be considered to honor all 
our WWII vets by giving them a free membership. A good response was received from 
the membership with recommendations of having each WWII vet sponsored by a current 
member. It was tabled to bring up again in April’s meeting.   

9. Special presentation by Jackie Wright, Pre-Planning Advisor, for Meadowlawn Funeral 
Home & Memorial Gardens with an introduction to their special veterans’ programs. 

 
A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the Meeting at 10: 10 am. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Chuck Broes, Acting Secretary TGVG 


